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With the Country continuing to come back to life, model shows are starting to go ahead again.  
Wings'n'Wheels successfully took place last month and a few of our Club members went along.  The 
Upcoming Events list is finally showing some events to attend, the next one being the Midlands Area 
Fly-In at Buckminster.  I believe there's also some minor sporting event happening on the same day 
but, after much searching around, I found that it doesn't start until 8pm so it won't clash with the 
(obviously more important) Fly-In.
In the category of 'Even More Important News', next month's Club meeting will return to the 
Wishing Well pub in Dyke, subject to the current 'Unlock Date' of 19th July remaining the same.
Field maintenance is ongoing as usual.  If any other Club members would like to help, Thursday 
morning is a regular grass cutting time.  The Club Facebook page is the general contact point for 
those interested.  Next week, on Thursday 15th at 2pm, the remainder of the Field will be getting a 
weed killer spray (weather permitting), additional helpers always welcome.

With no particular theme, here's a couple 

of photos taken at the Field recently.

Simon Roberts recently joined the Club 

and has a number of Electric Ducted Fan 

models, this is his Mig 15 on a low pass.

In addition to Club members, June's Fun 

Fly event was watched by a local swan 

from the far side of the Field .
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Upcoming Events
August 2021
Wed 4th

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well

Sat/Sun 7th & 8th

LMA Elvington 2021 Show.

Sun 15th

Club Fun Fly Event. 11am start.

July 2021
Wed 7th

Club Meeting on Zoom

Sun 11th

BMFA Buckminster ­ Midland Area 

Fly­In.

Sun 18th

Club Fun Fly Event. 11am start.

Sat/Sun 24th & 25th

ModelAir Scale Weekend ­ Old 

Warden

  Midlands Area Fly-In at Buckminster on Sunday 11th July
Final reminder for this event on Sunday.  Gareth has sent out an e-mail with details and a 
request to let him know if you are intending to go.  One thing we're unsure of is the availability 
of refreshments.  It will probably be worth taking your own lunch.  Currently the weather is 
looking good; warm, light breeze and a bit cloudy.

Malcolm's 3D printed aerobat 

had a little bump. At least 

spare parts are easy to get.

This month's Spotlight Model 
comes courtesy of Derek Bailey.  
Called a Valkyrie, it's an aerobatic 
trainer that Derek built from a plan 
donated by Malcolm.  The maiden 
flight was (mostly) successfully 
carried out early last month and 
now it's trimmed out, it has shown 
itself to be a nice, stable model.

Finally, next month's Newsletter may be a little early, or quite late.  I'm at the RAFMAA Champs on 
Club meeting night, after which I'll be preparing for my daughter's wedding on the Saturday.


